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Comments: Dear USFS,

I urge you to preserve areas of old growth forest in this project area especially the 630 acres that are in the
Chattooga River watershed. | do not want the Forest Sevice to build roads; log or burn in areas that have
potential for wilderness designation, are roadless, have been deemed Mountain Treasures or unsuitable for
timber production.

Please focus on restoring a true native forest rather than burning and using herbicides to foster the growth of one
or two tree species.

Thank you for this opportunity to express my concern about my National Forest management.

Sincerely,
Anne Anderson



